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Vaumeilh , 02 June 2020 

 

Dear ACIS Members, 

 

After more than 2 months of quarantine with forced closing, I am pleased to inform you that your 

AEROCLUB has reopened and that you can now fly both single and double seat gliders. 

 

For a few days now Anne-Céline, Philippe, Arnaud have been working with Club volunteers to set up 

the Health Instructions necessary for the resumption of the activity. These measures must be strictly 

respected for your health, as well as your family’s, friends’ and everyone’s health. 

 

As of today, we ensure the continuous presence of an instructor throughout the week. The front office 

is open at the usual hours. 

 

More than ever, it is mandatory that you make your pre-registration online by filling out a Request 

for a Flight Period and to provide all documents by email (aeroclubsisteron@gmail.com) before 

your arrival. 

The required documents are:  

- medical  certificate ,  

- glider insurance,  

- pilot licence.  

 

You will find in annex: 

- The Health Instructions to be respected 

- A summary of the situation in France to date (for the part that concerns us) 

 

I would like to draw your attention to the fact that after this long no-flight period, you will have to be 

particularly vigilant in order to fly safely.  I am counting on each and every one of you. 

 

I wish you all beautiful flights. 

 

 

Philippe Girardot 

President 
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